
Entertainment and Activities July Report. 

The knitted Beanie drive brought in just under 1000 beanies, from the 

Evergreen knitters across the villages, which were distributed to cold eared 

children in various groups. 

Another successful Darling Wine tasting outing went off well and this will be an 

ongoing activity as we have had such positive feedback for the last 2. 

The scone special Wednesday continues to be supported and we even slipped 

in a low key “Christmas in July” for those who needed an excuse for a fun 

evening’s dinner with friends. 

July was also a busy month with 67 min for The Mandela chop & Peel-a-thon of 

vegetables that were then sent off to a soup kitchen for cooking and 

distribution. 140 Kg of soup ingredients were chopped and we even had a 

“chop- off “as 3 teams were so close in the amount of veggies chopped. Well 

done to the “Naughty Choppers” who were the winning team in the end! 

Laubi’s music evening was again a wonderful success with various musical 

pieces floating over us for 2 ½ hours…. What a delight. 

The upcoming social dinner and pub night is on the horizon to keep the 

“geseliheid” going during these otherwise cold, indoor nights…. Nothing that a 

good glass of red wine could not fix ☺ 


